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Brian McCuistion

From: rdr <lawcal@roadrunner.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 2:37 PM
To: Brian McCuistion
Cc: 'Cyndi Sharkey'; 'Kimberly Olsen'
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FW: Support for Escalante/Barcelona Annexation,

Dear Mr. McCuistion: 
  
Hello from Robert and Gail Rentzer 
8360 S Escalante Drive 
Sandy, UT 84093 
  
I am emailing you relative to supporting the pending approval of annexing the 
unincorporated area of  
8340-8511 South Escalante Drive and 2412-2566 East Barcelona Drive into the 
Municipality of Sandy City. 
  
My wife and I, visiting our son, who moved here in Sandy with our daughter-in law 
(who grew up here) and our 4 year old grandson) decided to move here.  We would 
have moved anywhere to be close to them all, and could not have been more 
delighted after the visits we spent with them.   We found the traffic, the prices 
and the friendliness of the people here to be a true escape from Southern 
California and the perfect place for our retirement.  I had been an L.A, County 
Deputy District attorney and after that was in private practice for 50 years.  My 
wife had been a State Court Judge.  We both fell in love with Utah and purchased 
our home here in Sandy about a year ago. 
We were somewhat surprised to learn we were not part of the City and that was our 
only regret. 
Being part of the  City will truly make us City residents, and with the 
annexation we will not only enjoy the benefits of being part of that greater 
entity, but the annexation will serve to unify those of us in the unincorporated 
area with the larger group, giving us all a brotherly 
communality feeling we  never had in Los Angeles and still do not presently 
enjoy. 
  
We look forward to a favorable decision. 
  
Respectfully, 
Robert and Gail Rentzer 
P.S. Might you, please, forward a copy of this email to the planning commission 
and the city council. 
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